
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 — 6th January 2023 

Our Learning 

English 

This week we have started to read an exciting new 
book  called the “The Happy Prince” by 
Jane Ray. It is based on the well -
known fairy tale by Oscar Wilde, and 
we will be building up to writing our 
own version set in Ancient Egypt.  

Maths 

This week, our brilliant Mathematicians solved ques-
tions on multiples of 10, related calculations and 
reasoning about multiplication. They ended this 

week with comparing multiplications to check which 
was greater, less than or equal to. 

History 

We have started our new unit on Ancient Egypt and 
the children have already impressed with their 

knowledge on this subject. We have been learning 
about the River Nile—it’s importance and how irriga-

Important Dates / Reminders 

 3Moore swimming. 3Moore will be swim-
ming every Monday morning from 9th 
January 2023 to 13th February. Please 
see letter sent for the correct equipment 
to wear/bring. Please ensure your child 
has a swimming hat—this includes both 
girls and boys. 

 Learning together week—w/c 23rd Janu-
ary 2023. You will be able to book your 
slot soon. Please come along to learn 
with your child. 

     Star of the week 

            3Rashford:          Zain                3Moore:                   Harsha                    3Wicks:      Drew 

Word of the Week:        medicine 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Priory Friends 

Some parents have expressed an interest in becoming a mem-
ber of Priory Friends. We all agree that Priory Friends do an 
amazing job organising enjoyable events to raise funds for 
the school. Please email prioryfriends@prioryschool.com to 
introduce yourselves and provide your contact details to be 

added to the priory friends group. 

WELCOME BACK AND THANK YOU 

We hope you all had a fantastic break. The children have 
returned to school very enthusiastic. Please can you ensure 
that your child continues to have a piece of fruit for break 
time. This is very important as they need to sustain their 

concentration levels  for the afternoon. Please also remem-
ber to label your child’s school uniform. 

Many thanks for the lovely gifts and positive words we 
received before the holidays. These are very much appreci-

ated.  


